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This Week
Art Exhibition: After the popular success of last year’s event, we are holding another 

Art Exhibition of students’ amazing work in the Studio on Thursday 29th June. There 

will be a preview that day from 10am for invited guests, followed by a public event that 

evening. Details to follow soon.

Open Afternoon: In place of next term’s online Parents’ Evening, we are holding an in-

school Open Evening for parents & carers on Wednesday 21st June between 4-6pm. 

There is no need to book an appointment to attend, please just come to school any time 

between 4 & 6. You will have the opportunity to meet the teacher and see the 

classroom that your child will be in from September. Your child’s new class teacher will 

be texting you at the end of today (Friday 16th June) to confirm your child’s class for 

September. 

If you do wish to speak to your child’s current teacher, please message them via 

eSchools and they will arrange a telephone call with you.

PTFA AGM: Our PTFA are holding their Annual General Meeting at 10am on Tuesday 

11th July. If you would like to attend, please let the school office know.

Sensory & Communication Workshop: Please see the attached flyer about a free 

online sensory and communication workshop being run on Wednesday 21st June for 

parents/carers of children with SEND.

Head2Head Theatre Events: Please see the attached flyers about Head2Head 

Theatre’s summer events.

Letters Home
EYFS & Primary Students: QE2 Connections letter. (Sent home in bags.)

Seniors Students attending Lodge Hill residential: Final letter & kit list. (In bags.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Marcus, Isla, Ronnie, Niki, Bobby, April & Joseph W, Pioneers - Fantastic sketching of real 

flowers.

Sammy S, Zach W, Pioneers - Excellent independent painting of a flower.

Aidan, Balloonists - Settling incredibly well into his new class and joining in lots of learning activities.

Rameez, Sailors - Walking to Bennetts field and enjoying a visit to the park.

Summer, Pilots - Amazing maths work at her Outreach placement.

Yoimoji of the Week: Waffles
Waffles is a motivated fox. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Divers Class
This week Divers have kicked off their Move It Topic by exploring fast and slow! We have met some 

slow animals, including Rocky and Taffy the donkeys and Cole the tortoise. We have investigated fast 

and slow cars and put our learning into practice during our Curling session!
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